
 

 
 

Dt: 13-09-2025 

CIRCULAR 

All the staff members of AITAM are hereby informed that the NSS Unit of AITAM is 

organizing a program on the occasion of "Engineers Day" on 15th September, 2025 

(Monday) at the E-Block Entrance. 

On this occasion, our Hon’ble Director Sir will grace the event and offer garlanding 

to the idol of Bharat Ratna Sri Mokshagundam Visweswarayya Garu. 

Hence, all the staff members & NSS Volunteers are requested to attend the program 

without fail and make this event a grand success. 

 

Time: 10:00 AM 

Venue: E-Block Entrance 

 

Note:  All NSS Coordinators are requested to bring the NSS Volunteers from your  

respective departments by 9:45 AM without fail. 

  

 

For more clarification contact Mr. S.V.Maruti Prasad, N.S.S. P.O., AITAM. 

Mobile: 9440347753, 8919506599.  

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to: Director / Deans & Associate Deans for information. 

Copy to: All HODs for information and circulation among Staff and Students. 

Copy to: Controller of Examinations / Library / Physical Director / Website 

Copy to: Admissions / Accounts / Maintenance / Security / Canteen / Hostel / Transport. 

Copy to: Respective Notice Boards of the Department.  


